
St. Andrew Graduation Mass, Reception and Photos 

St. Andrew Parish is proud to recognize those members of our parish community who are graduating from high 

school, college or other professional programs. In addition to celebrating the 10:00 AM Mass together, the graduates 

and guests are invited to a simple reception in the Gathering Space following Mass. The date for the Graduation Mass 

is Sunday, June 1, 2025.  Graduates are asked to wear their caps and gowns to the Liturgy if possible. 

Graduates are invited to submit a wallet size photo for a special page in the June 1 bulletin. Photos will be returned at 

the reception. Those unable to attend the reception may provide a self-addressed stamped envelope to have the     

photo returned.  

To properly accommodate the graduates and those celebrating with them, please fill out the form below. Please 

place the form in the collection basket, bring it, or mail it to the parish office 1400 Inglewood, Rochester MI 48307 as 

soon as possible, but no later than Monday, May 19! 

Please print: 

Name of Graduate: ______________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________________ 

School/Institution:_____________________________________________________________ 

____ I will be attending the Mass and Reception. Please include my name/photo with the graduates in the bulletin.  

____ I will not attend the reception, but will join in the Mass. Please include my name/photo in the bulletin. 

____ I will not be able to attend the Mass or reception, but please include my name/photo in the bulletin. 

____ NUMBER ATTENDING MASS 

____ NUMBER ATTENDING RECEPTION 
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